
Notice 

Postponement of Job Fair ( Rojgar Mela) 

 

This is to inform all concerned that the scheduled Job Fair (Rojgar Mela), which was 

to be held on 24th January 2025 by Jharkhand State Livelihood Promotion 

Society (JSLPS - Bokaro) with reference to the Letter no. 

J.S.L.P.S./D.M.M.U/Bokaro/Admin/310/24-25 dated 15/01/2025, has been 

postponed due to unavoidable circumstances.   

The revised date for Job Fair will be announced soon.  We regret the inconvenience.    

 

With regards  

District Program Manager 

Jharkhand State Livelihood Promotion Society (JSLPS) 

Bokaro 

Date – 22/1/2025 


